_ Multispectral Solutions

A ZebraTechnologies Company

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

Attention: Reviewing Engineer

RE:  Confidentiality Request for Echo DRM (FCC ID: QCJECHO108)

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter serves as an official request for confidentiality under FCC Rule Section 0.459. Our
statement of reasons is as follows:

1) We have requested that the schematics and bill of materials, which have all been marked
“Proprietary”, be withheld from public view. These documents contain design
information that is company trade secret.

2) The information contained on the schematics and block diagram is not provided to third
parties unless non-disclosure or license agreements have been established with MSSI.
Furthermore, the information in the figures cannot be obtained without destroying the
functionality of the unit. Specifically, prying off the shields from the circuit card will
destroy the functionality of the unit.

If you have any questions, please contact me if there is any more information you require.
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Sincerely, , // /
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Charles A. Derrow
Multispectral Solutions, Inc.

20300 Century Blvd. Germantown, MDD 20874 Tel: 301,528.1745 Fax: 301.528. 1749 Bmaik: mforgmultispectral.com



